MEMBERSHIP REPORT FEBRUARY 2015.

Resignations for Krista Fulcher, Marilyn Harwood and Lyn Lollback have been finalised with both Sweet Adelines International and Regional office.

Virginia Hackenberg has qualified and become a full member of the chorus. She continues to be mentored by Liz Vrhovsek. 

Kay and Christina came only once and have decided that the commitment was too great for them to continue.  However, Jessica Bye (mentored by Michelle Coates) and Catherine Renzaho (mentored by Jenny Do Rozario) have attended twice, and have embarked on the first qualifying stage.  Ashleigh Tuckwood’s status continues to be ambiguous.

Christine Kemp has been made aware that her attendance must improve otherwise she may jeopardize her participation at the Convention.

Both Cathy Sugar and Inese Kamenyitzky have offered to help with the organisation of the Membership drive. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Overall attendance has improved greatly, particularly at the Retreat. On Friday there was full attendance, and only two absent on Saturday and Sunday.

